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Dr. Jason M. Wray, Superintendent 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As a parent of a student in at The Paul R. Brown Leadership, you have the right to know the 
professional qualifications of the classroom teachers who instruct your child or children.  Federal law 
allows parents and or legal guardians to ask for certain information about your child’s or children’s 
classroom teacher or teachers.  We are required to give you this information in a timely manner, upon 
your request.  Specifically, you have the right to ask for the following information about your child’s 
classroom teacher or teachers: 
 

• Whether the teacher has met the state’s qualifications and licensing criteria to permit the 
teacher to teach on an emergency or other provisional basis. 

 
• Whether the state has waived its qualifications and licensing criteria to permit the teacher to 

teach on an emergency or other provisional basis. 
 

• The teacher’s college major, any graduate certification or degrees the teacher has, and the field 
of discipline of those certificates or degrees. 

 
• Whether teacher aides or similar paraprofessionals provide services to their children and, if 

they do, their qualifications. 
 
If you would like to receive any of this information, please call the Paul R. Brown Leadership 
Academy at (910) 862-2965. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jason M. Wray, EdD 
Paul R. Brown Leadership Academy 
Superintendent 
 
    

      
                                                       
                                                                                                                                
                                                                 


